
 

 

 

 

St Joseph’s School 

TERM 3 

WEEK 4 

13th August 2020 

DATES TO 
REMEMBER 

 

13th August 

School Newsletter 
 

14th August 

Merit Assembly 
3:00pm 

 

17th August 

Book Week Parade 
 

18th - 21st August 

SCHOOL CAMP  

(Yr 1-6) 
 

24th August 

Staff PD 

SCHOOL CLOSED 
 

27th August 

Board Meeting 
 

28th August 

Merit Assembly 
3:00pm 

 

3rd September 

School Newsletter 
 

4th September 

YSSSA Athletics 
Carnival 

 

4th September 

NO PRE KINDY 
 

6th September 

Father’s Day 
 

7th September 

Liturgy (Yr3-6) 
 

11th September 

Merit Assembly 
3:00pm 

 

17th September 

School Newsletter 
 

21st September 

End of Term Mass 
9:00am 

 

24th September 

End of Term 

Educating for the 21st Century  ~  Inspiring Hope 

St Joseph’s Southern Cross offers a contemporary Catholic Education that inspires hope and is 
inclusive of all.  Centred on Christ, we provide high quality programs with a strong focus on taking 

action for good in the world.   

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Welcome to Week 4 – the term is just flying 
by! 
 
Well done to our Year 1 and 2 students who 
prepared our liturgy on Monday. With the 
theme of finding joy in ourselves and 
others, it was a lovely start to the week.   
We have a whole school Mass on Friday at 
10am to celebrate the Assumption of the 
Blessed Virgin Mary.  This is a 
very important day in the 
liturgical calendar as we 
celebrate the Blessed Virgin Mary 
being taken up into Heaven body 
and soul.  We hope that you can 
join us. 
 
There is great excitement around the 
school as the Year 1 to 6 children prepare 
for camp next week.   A big thank you to Mrs 
McGoldrick for all of her hard work 

preparing the camp and to all of 
our helpers who will be joining us.  
We know that everyone will have a 
wonderful (and perhaps a little 
exhausting) time.  
 

We travelled to Moorine Rock Primary 
yesterday to join with SX District High 
School to participate in a STEM day.  The 
children had a lot of fun participating in a lot 
of different STEM challenges and working 
with the other students from 
both schools.  I would like to 
congratulate our students for 
representing our school so 
beautifully and having a go at all 
of the activities.   
 
Next Monday we are celebrating Book 
Week at school.  The theme for 2020 is 
‘Curious Creatures, Wild Minds’.  Students 
are encouraged to come to school dressed 
up as a book character.   
 
A big thank you to Mrs Maddock and Mrs 
Cobden who have been very busy over the 
last few weeks in the office.  They have put 
in a lot of time and effort to get ready for our 

new CEWA AOS office system 
and are currently in the middle 
of training so that they know 
how to use it.  Well done ladies! 
 

St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School     ❖     51 Altair Street (PO Box 89), Southern Cross WA 6426     ❖     Telephone: (08) 9049 2100 

E-mail: admin@stjoessx.wa.edu.au    ❖ Web: www.stjoessx.wa.edu.au   ❖   Twitter: @STJSX 

 

STUDENT AWARD WINNERS 

WEEK 2, TERM 3 2020 
 

Congratulations to the following 
students 

 

MERIT AWARDS  

Years K/PP -  Evelyn 

Years 1-2 -  Charlie 

Years 3-6 –  Jayke 

 

LIVING LIKE JESUS AWARD 

Roshani 
 

BLUE RIBBON AWARD 

Efryn 

 

Well done to everyone. 

Keep up the great work! 

We are currently taking enrolments for both 
of our Kindy programs for 2021.  Once your 
child turns 3, they can join us for our 3-Year-
Old Kindy class on Monday and Friday 
mornings.  Our 4-year-old Kindy program 
runs all day Tuesday to Thursday.  If your 
child turns 4 before the 30th June 2021, we 
would love to have them join our Kindy class.  
Further information can be 
found on our website or by 
contacting the office.  
Enrolment packs are 
available from the office. 
 
Just a quick reminder that we are still in 
Phase 4 of the WA Covid-19 roadmap, with 
Phase 5 being delayed.  This means that we 
are still adhering to the 2sqm social 
distancing requirements 
and parents should be 
dropping their children at 
the door.  If you do need 
to see your child’s 
teacher, please contact 
them to make an 
appointment.   
 

Enjoy the rest of the week. 
 

Mel Allen 
Principal  
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Core Values ~ We are honest and courageous and strive to follow in the footsteps of Jesus ~ We respect that we are all different and 
unique, and are willing to share our talents with others ~ We demonstrate fairness to all in our school community 

 

 

 
 

Miss Coles (Early Years) 

 

 

This Term students in the Early Years Classroom have been busy learning in our construction zone about different 
tools, construction materials and machines that belong on worksites. We have loved dressing up in all our safety 

gear, using the tools and playing in the loader. 

In Maths we have been learning about counting, collecting data and addition through hands on games and activities. 
In English we have been learning to read and write our sounds, CVC words as well as write sentences and recounts 
about our weekends. In Religion we have been learning about living and non-living things in our world and how God 

created them all. 

The Pre-Kindy students have been learning about different Nursery Rhymes so far we have explored 
Humpty Dumpty and The Wheels on the Bus. We have also been learning the letter sounds and counting to 

10 through song and having a go writing our names.  
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St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School Term 3 Week 4 

Core Values ~ We engage in active learning in a safe and collaborative environment ~ We challenge, motivate and encourage everyone to 
reach their potential ~ We play our role in protecting God’s environment to promote a sustainable future for all 

 
Parish News 

Our Lady of Montserrat Parish 

Ph :  Southern Cross 9049 1049 

 Kalgoorlie 9021 2100 

E-mail: kalgoorlie@perthcatholic.org.au  

 

Fr. Matthew, Fr. Stephen, Fr. Brennan and Fr. Jeffey 

Weekend Mass Times 

(From 1st Nov to 30th April) 

Saturday 6:30pm 

Sunday 8:30am  
 

(From 1st May to 31st October) 

Saturday 6:30pm 

Sunday 9:30am 

 

 

 

Reflection 
 

The Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
Every year on August 15th, Christians celebrate when Our 
Blessed Mother was taken up into Heaven body and soul at the 
end of her life. 
 
Even though Mary was assumed into Heaven, she is always with 
us.  Heaven is our home and Mary wants us to be with her and 
her Son for all eternity.  The Assumption is the fourth Glorious 
Mystery in the Rosary.  So, every time we 
pray the Rosary we can remember that 
she is always with us and that she loves us 
more than anyone else on earth could! 
 
“Mary, give me your Heart: so beautiful, so 
pure, so immaculate; your Heart so full of 
love and humility that I may be able to 
receive Jesus in the in the Bread of Life 
and love Him as you love Him and serve 
Him in the distressing guise of the poor.”   
~ Saint Mother Teresa  

 

Prayer of  the Week 

Prayer for the Assumption of  
the Blessed Virgin Mary 

 
Almighty and everlasting God, 

You have taken up body and soul 
into the heavenly glory the Immaculate Virgin 

Mary, 
Mother of Your Son: Grant, we beseech You, 

that, ever intent upon heavenly things, 
we may be worthy to be partakers of her glory. 

Through Jesus Christ Your Son, our Lord, 
who lives and reigns with You and the Holy Spirit, 

One God, forever and ever. 
 

Amen  

I liked it at Moorine 
Rock yesterday 

because it was fun.  
My favourite thing 
was playing with 
the flying fans.  It 
made me happy 

(Jordyn) 

At STEM Day, I liked it 
when I was playing 

with the other kids.  I 
liked STEM Day.  

(Efryn) 
STEM Day was so 
much fun because 
I got to make ro-
bots and cars.  It 
made me happy.  

(Oscar) 

At STEM Day I 
liked the flying 

fans and the 
cup builder.  It 
was fun and 

made me feel 
happy.  (Mia) 

Yesterday at Moorine 
Rock STEM Day, I liked 

playing on the iPads 
and I liked the friends I 

made.  (Emilyn) 

STEM Day was 
so much fun 

because we got 
to make lights 
glow.  We also 

made flying 
fans and noise.  

(Kairi) 

STEM Day was 
so much fun be-
cause we played 

with the iPads 
and did            

colouring.  
(Charlie) 

STEM Day was so 
much fun because I got 
to play football with the 

big kids.  (Leon) 



 

 

DISCLAIMER  

Advertisements published in the Newsletter, or flyers sent home via the school, are a community service 
only. St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School does not particularly promote or recommend these services. 
Parents/Carers need to make their own security/safety checks if necessary at their own discretion. 

UNIFORM SHOP 2020 

St Joseph’s School uniforms can be ordered by contacting our Uniform Shop Coordinator,  

Hayley Krauss on 0427 162 818 or the P&F President, Mrs Lorrae Carlson, on 0407 381 993. Thank You 

 

 

 

 

 

18th August - 
Kolton 

Book Week Dress Up… 

Monday 17th August 

Join in the fun and come to school dressed 
up as your favourite book character! 


